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Spring Forward

As we mark the tragic milestones inflicted during the first year of the 
COVID pandemic, we move into the second year with hope:

• Nearly 5 million doses of COVID-19 vaccine have been 
administered in Illinois.

• 64% of the state’s seniors have received at least one dose of the 
vaccine.

• Beginning April 12th, all Illinois residents age 16+ will be eligible for 
the COVID-19 vaccine.

Our country is determined to see most people receiving doses by May 
which mirrors our resolve to reduce vaccine hesitancy and help as 
many of our patients as possible be immunized against COVID-19.

It is fitting that we recognize YOU on National Doctors Day, March 
30th, for your care and counsel of patients, grieving families, and one 
another. You deliver your talents to our communities year-round! 

Thank you!

Find Your Match with IAFP Programs  

Look to IAFP’s online education for CME activities developed by 
IAFP members and other primary care providers that are evidence-
based and provide best practices.

Pick our popular Essential Evidence Update Virtual Conference 
where faculty will provide a rapid-fire review of the most important 
research publications of the past two years.

Learn how to write a resolution and brainstorm ideas with IAFP 
leaders during this free noon webinar on May 4th.

Choose an evening of advocacy and Spring Into Action for briefings 
on issues impacting family medicine and healthcare.  You will learn 
how to convey impactful data in a narrative. 

Keep in touch and contact me anytime.

Michael A. Hanak, MD, FAAFP
President

https://iafp.mclms.net/en/
https://www.iafp.com/essential-evidence-update-virtual-conference
https://www.iafp.com/index.php?option=com_jevents&task=icalrepeat.detail&evid=198&Itemid=131&year=2021&month=05&day=04&title=iafp-resolutions-workshop&uid=605af8506fb081a710bc5b3b2e6e5546
https://www.iafp.com/spring-into-action
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